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Falls City Council hears update on funds for housing project 
(KLZA)-- Falls City is part of a group with Nebraska City and Henderson
Nebraska in the Rural Workforce Housing Fund Project.

Falls City EDGE Executive Director Lucas Froeschl provided an update to the
City Council Monday night. While Falls City does not have a project ready at this
time to take advantage of the funding available.

Froeschl said the idea is to build a home near schools in the neighborhood from
9th Street north to 20th Street ant somewhere from Lane Street over to McLean
or possibly Valley.

The goal is an affordable two bedroom, one bath home with a two car garage
costing in the neighborhood of $175,000 to $200,000.

Froeschl says there are $400,000 in funding available to Falls City if anyone is
interested in building a home in the area described.

For more information you can contact Froeschl at the Falls City EDGE office.
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